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Friday 1st March 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Kids with Bricks club - Years 4-6 
Our new club has proved extremely popular and is running again this term on Mondays after school. 
Please see the attached about how to book your child to take part, there are a few spaces left. 
 
FOBS Preloved clothing sale 
If you had a good clear out at half term and have any logo’d school uniform in clean, saleable 
condition please consider donating them to FOBS. Items can be dropped to the office. Sale details 
will follow. All proceeds are used to benefit the children at school. 
 
Lost property 
The contents of the lost property bin will be laid out on the veranda after school today. Any items 
not claimed by Monday 4th March will be donated to charity or disposed of. 
 
County Gymnastics Finals 
This week, both our Year 3/4 and 5/6 gymnastics squads went to compete at the County Finals, 
having been successful at the Kettering Competition previously. Although they didn't win, they were 
a credit to the school, having worked hard to memorise and perform the routines correctly, as well 
as supporting each other. 
 
Please click on the link below to see photos of this event: 
 
https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=19&gcatid=1&albumid=182 
 
KS1 Gymnastics Club 
Please see the attached flier regarding our gymnastics club which is available to children from Year 
R to Year 2 on a Tuesday morning before school and how you can sign your child up.  
 
Science week 4-8th March 
The children’s science and engineering work will be on show in the school hall from 08.45 to 09.10 
on Friday 8th March, all are welcome to attend. Please leave buggies outside the hall. 
 
Holidays in Term time - Increase in fines to £80 from September 
Headteachers do not have the authority to grant holidays in term time. If you choose to take your 
child out of school you need to fill out the ‘Leave of Absence’ form so that we know why your child 
is absent from school. It is vital that this form is completed before departure or staff may be 
concerned about an extended absence and do a home visit to ensure your child is safe. Absence 
reported as sickness immediately prior to or after holiday in term-time will be considered part of 
the holiday and unauthorised. 
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Class Assemblies 
We are looking forward to inviting you into school for your child’s Class Assembly in the coming 
months.  
Some reminders: 
• There is no need to book a place, parents and grandparents are welcome 
• Please only take photographs or videos for your personal family use. No images on any social 
media platforms or WhatsApp groups. This is to ensure safeguarding of our pupils 
• No babies or pre-school children will be admitted 
• Please wait at the school gate until the children have been admitted, a member of staff will bring  
you into the school hall 
• Assemblies last 15-20 minutes and start at 9.10 
I am sure you will enjoy the assemblies; the children work so hard and are proud to share their work 
with you. 
 
Cup of Kindness 
This week’s winner is from Year 6: 
 
           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for the Months Ahead 

 

March 

Wednesday 6th   School Choir   Big Sing, Derngate Theatre 

Friday 8th 08.45-09.10    Whole School    Science work exhibit, School Hall 

Friday 15th at 09.10   Year 2     Class Assembly, School Hall  

Friday 22nd at 09.10   Year 5     Class Assembly, School Hall 

Monday 25th     Whole School   Easter service, Broughton Church 

 

April 

Friday 26th    Year 4     Bikeability, School playground 

 

May 

Friday 3rd at 09.10   Year 1     Class Assembly, School Hall 

Friday 10th at 09.10   Year 4    Class Assembly, School Hall 

Monday 20-24th  Year 6    Longtown residential* 

Tuesday 21st  Year 2    Rockingham Castle day trip* 

       

June 

Wednesday 5-7th    Year 4    Frontier residential* 

Friday 14th at 09.10   Year R    Class Assembly, School Hall 

Friday 21st at 09.10   Year 3    Class Assembly, School Hall 

 

July 

Friday July 12th   Year 2    Everdon day trip* 

Wednesday July 17th   Whole School   KS1 and KS2 day trips* 

 

*You may now give permission for your child to take part and pay in instalments for these trips on 

ParentPay. 

  

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

February half term Friday 16th February 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 26th February 2024 

Easter Thursday 28th March 2.00pm 2024 Monday 15th April 2024 

May Half Term Friday 24th May 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 3rd June 2024 

Summer Friday 19th July 2.00pm 2024 Wednesday 4th September 2024 

 
Enjoy the weekend,   

 
Claire Shortt,  

Headteacher 

 
Any concerns about your child’s education or welfare please make contact with the class teacher: 

Year R-Miss Baker: d.baker@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 1-Miss Durman: g.durman@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 2-Mrs West: p.west@my-bps.co.uk Mrs Neale: p.neale@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 3- Mr Clempson j.clempson@my-bps.co.uk  
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Year 4- Mr Hancock: c.hancock@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 5- Mrs Italiano: a.italiano@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 6- Mr Wheeler: m.wheeler@my-bps.co.uk  

Mrs Phippen a.phippen@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any concerns about ordering school lunches: 

office@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any questions about paying for school trips or your accounts: 

bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
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